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Door prize winners at the August 5th meeting were Peter Kalthoff and (finally!) Scott 
Keeney.  Cap’n Willy, visiting from Pennsylvania, tracked us down in time to help 
consume pizza and beer. 
 
Everyone had a good time at the Jump Day in Lodi on 13th.  Several practice jumps for 
the 10-way speed star competition were logged.  Cap’n Willy showed up again and got 
in some jumps with old friends. 
 
Charloa Smith is doing a lot of organizing for the Christmas Dinner and needs your 
help.  Remember that it’s a pot-luck and, although the Club is providing the turkey, ham, 
and wine, you must bring your own beer.  If you have displays of old gear, photos, or 
other memorabilia be sure to bring them along.  Also, help is needed to decorate on the 
night of the 15th and for clean-up after the party.  Please give Charloa a call at (510) 
447-1624. 
 
The Livermore Air Show is on!  There will be two performances per day on 
Saturday, Sept. 9th & Sunday, Sept. 10th.  Contact Bob Hall at (510) 449-1206 for 
details and to let him know what day(s) and time(s) you can participate. 
 
Don’t forget that you can renew your U.S.P.A. membership through the Club. 
 
Calendar: 
 
• Best of the West 10-Way Speed Star Competition: Saturday, October 7th, Lodi 
 
• Club Meeting: October 14th, 7:30 p.m., Livermore Airport 
  
• B.O.D. Meeting: September 13th, 7:30 p.m. @ Hall’s 
  
• Christmas Party: December 16th 

  


